
 

 

August 2022 

 

Dear Students,  

I hope you are enjoying a restful summer break. Please find below important information about the 

publication of results this summer and arrangements for the start of the autumn term. 

 

Collection of Results 

For Year 13 students and Y12 further maths students, Level 3 results (A level and Applied General) 

will be available to collect from college between 8am and 10am on Thursday 18 August. We are really 

looking forward to seeing you in person and there will be support available if you need any guidance 

in terms of your next steps. We know that some students will wish to access support regarding 

university places, UCAS clearing, apprenticeship information or general careers advice.  

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you can send a representative with a signed letter 

from you, clearly stating your full name, date of birth and the full name of the person collecting the 

results. The person collecting them must bring their own photo ID.  

The grades will also show on Cedar on the following morning, Friday 19 August from 9am at the latest. 

Your results can be posted on or soon after 18 August if you provide a stamped, self-addressed 

envelope to the exams office in advance. If you need to reset your password click here. 

For Year 12 students progressing to Year 13 who are awaiting results of externally assessed units, 

these will be available via Cedar on Friday 19 August from 9.00am at the latest. 

Results for GCSE maths and English resits will be published on Cedar from 8.30am on Thursday 25 

August, rather than handed out in person.  

 

Start of Term 

Year 13 students can access their finalised timetables on Cedar on Saturday 10 September and lessons 

start on Monday 12 September. Please remember that all your SIL must be complete by this date. If 

you access your timetable before Saturday 10 September, please recheck it on Saturday 10 September 

as final changes may have been made. Year 12 students will start lessons in the previous week.  

 

If you are collecting results this summer, we wish you all the very best of luck! 

 

 

Brendon Fletcher 

Principal 

 

https://passwordreset.microsoftonline.com/

